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We were joined by Tony Glisson, Director of Human Resources, to discuss a parental leave 

policy for faculty. After a productive discussion, Tony said he would work to draft a policy and 

would get our feedback on it later this summer with a plan to implement it in early Fall.  

 

We then discussed a plan for sorting through the comments on the Check In Survey to pull out 

comments and tangible suggestions that can help guide our work over the next academic year. 

Thanks to all who completed the Faculty Worklife Survey and the Check In Survey.  

 


